ELECTIONS TO THE PATIENTS FORUM

FOR DECISION

In the past the Forum has had annual elections for the Chair and Vice Chairs of the Forum.

Over the past year we have continued with the previous elected leadership, i.e. Chair and two Vice Chairs. In addition, Kathy West, Lynn Strother and Leslie Robertson have joined the Executive Committee.

The Executive Committee has worked well, meets monthly and has had regular and successful meetings with the LAS and the LAS Commissioners. We also take turns to present questions to the LAS Board and attend 7 LAS committees.

We would like the meeting to decide if we should have a formal election or continue on the basis of members who wish to participate more actively, joining the Executive Committee and sharing the work and also possibly sharing the chairing of meetings and minute taking.

Malcolm Alexander

Chair

Patients' Forum